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THE CONTENT AND THE CONTAINER 
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Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

 

“Praise to the Lord the Almighty” 

 

“This is Amazing Grace” 

 

“We Believe” 

 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

The Content & the Container 

II Corinthians 4:6-11 

 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

“Speak To Me” 

 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Aug. 2nd 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for ALL Classes 

Senior Adult Elections during S.S. Class.-Give 

your ballot to your teacher to turn in with 
your Sunday School Roll!! 

 

Second Service 10:15 a.m. 

 

ERIC & KIM SNIDER, 4:00 p.m. in the 

Sanctuary (Pastor of White Plains Baptist) 

            

Wednesday, Aug. 5th 

  Bible Study on Facebook 6:00 p.m. 

 

Sunday, Aug. 9th 

    Worship Service 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!!! 

     Worship Service 10:15 a.m. 

Corporate Prayer Group– 4:00 p.m. Sanctuary 

Deacons Mtg. 5:00 p.m. New & existing Board 

Aug. 2nd-Aug. 9th 

Aug. 1st 
Jane Johnston 
Max Hanson 

Aug. 2nd 
Linda Feazell 

Aug. 5th 
Teresa Christopher 
Tammie Gunnels 
Waylon Feazell 

Aug. 6th 
Cameron Pickens 

Aug. 8th 
Tyler Grimes 

Kaley McMurray Garrett 
Aug. 9th 

Whitney Grimes 
Sara Beth Minton 

Caleb Morrow 

Sunday School Teachers & Workers 
 

We encourage you to attend our meeting with 
Bro. Eric Snider and his wife Kim, from White 
Plains Baptist Church at 4:00 p.m. in the  
Sanctuary. They will be discussing the great 
things that have been going on at WPFB. They 
will share with us their experience with Dr. 
Lawrence Phipps, (Gulf Shores First Baptist) in 
his three day seminar on “Growing Sunday 
School/Small Groups TEAMS”. Their Church 
has grown both physically and spiritually since 
the sessions. Eric and Kim will provide great 
feedback on the accomplishments that God has 
done through Dr. Phipps efforts. 
 
Hope to see you HERE, 4:00 P.M., Sanctuary 

Deacon’s Meeting 
 

NEWLY elected Deacons, 
along with the Existing  
Board of Deacons, will be 
meeting on: 
 
 August 9th 
   5:00 p.m. 
 
 This is an important  
Deacon Meeting to elect 
new officers and welcome 
new Deacons to our group. 
Please make every effort to 
attend. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

 
If you are interested in  

becoming a part of the First  
Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, please 
give your name, phone # & Email 

address to 
Ronnie Morrow or send it to him 

at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

“COMPASS MINISTRY” 
 

 Our next class will start on  
September 2nd. All women 19 
yrs. old and up are eligible to 
attend. PLEASE, if you are 

aware of ANYONE who may  
benefit from this 10 week class,  
notify, Pam @ 256-405-7440 or 

Nicole @ 256-283-1759. 
We need to reach out to these 

young women in our  
Community and do all we can 
to help them prepare for their 

future in caring for their family. 
Continue to pray for this 
Ministry and those serving in 
this capacity. 

COMPASS YARD SALE!! 
Don’t give up on the yard sale for the 
Compass Ministry!! As soon as we can 
safely schedule it we will. Hopefully you 
have a spot where you can save your 
items for this yard sale. The Compass 
Ministry is funded by donations and 
fundraisers such as this yard sale. 
Please continue to pray that this  
Ministry will move forward in helping 
young women in our community 

Quarterly Board Mtg.  
We are going to have a quarterly 

Board 
 Meeting on  

Wednesday Night,  
August 12th at 6:00 p.m. All reports 

and updates will be  
given at that time. 

Please try and attend to conduct the 
business of the Church. 

SEARCH TEAMS UPDATE 
 

Our Youth and Children’s  
Director Search Teams continue 
to work toward finding the right  

candidates for our open  
positions at FBC. The  

Children’s Search Team is  
continuing to gather  

resume’s and will meet again on 
July 29th. Our Youth Search 

Team has received several  
resume’s and  are praying about 

prospective interviews. Please 
pray for the members of our 
Search Teams and the people 

who are applying. 
 
                         Bro. Michael 

 

Board of Deacons, will be 

new officers and welcome 
new Deacons to our group. 
Please make every effort to 
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